
BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARK COMMITTEE MINUTES 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:02 P.M. at CVM Lakeside Building 

Members Present: Chairman Marty Sfiligoj, Becky Obradovic, Sue Curran, Bill Curran, Hillary 

Henry, Tobe Schulman 

Service Department Representatives: Tab Gordon 

Guests: Roger Weiss & Sunny, & Sammy 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

MINUTES APPROVAL:  

 Marty Sfiligoj made a motion to approve the September 27, 2017 minutes seconded by 

Sue Curran 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 Dog Park discussion 

o Reviewed quotes from Auburn Fence  

 $15K for split rail, 9K for pasture fencing 

 Discussed cutting down area (1000’ max) and reducing gate count 

o Marty Sfiligoj to contact Jeff Markley for gate specs 

 Hillary Henry to obtain two additional quotes after specs are secured 

 Bill Curran to check with possible Home Depot donation after specs secured 

 Waiting on donation/sponsorship consultation from Fiscal Officer & Prosecutor 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Discussed Heather White email and need for additional feedback for spring scheduling 

and fees open issues 

 

PARKS REPORT: 

 Tab Gordon reported on the general conditions of all the parks. Crews in maintenance 

mode  

 Sand volleyball court removed in preparation for potential dog park 

 

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Marty Sfiligoj and seconded by Bill Curran 8:04 PM  

Next Meeting November 15, 2017 at Lakeside Building at Centerville Mills Park 


